
Targhee Breaker Installation and Yard Expansion 
 

The purpose of this project is to reduce outages at Targhee Substation and expand the substation 
yard to accommodate future Phase 2 line terminal. This project will remove the existing disconnect 
at Targhee Substation and replace it with a new Power Circuit Breaker package including protective 
relays.  Further, the yard will be expanded to enable a standard breaker layout and enable future 
substation additions without re-work. Any faults on the Swan Valley – Teton #1 or Targhee tap lines 
cause outages at Targhee Substation.   
 


